FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Can you please tell me how much money Leicester City Council has paid/owes to employees who have made legal claims for equal pay in the last ten years.

A payment was made to a Claimant in 2018 in relation to a legal claim for equal pay brought against Leicester City Council and a community maintained school.  In that claim a payment of £5,000 was made in settlement.  No further payments have been made, nor has there been any financial liability, in relation to employees who have commenced legal claims for equal pay in the last ten years.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
